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21 March 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Outcome of Recent Quality Assurance Review and Parent Survey Reminder 
 
I am extremely pleased to be writing to you to inform you of the positive outcome of our recent Quality 
Assurance (QA) Review conducted by the Trust.  Our school has been recognised and commended 
for continuing to demonstrate the high-quality provision that students receive across all key stages. 
 
During the review process the Trust found leadership in all areas was determined, tenacious and 
reflective with a common goal to provide a highly effective learning environment for all learners.  These 
findings are testament to the hard work and dedication our staff show every day.  I greatly appreciate 
our talented, attentive and supportive team who make this school a delight to lead. 
 
During lessons, all students were actively engaged in learning, and the teacher clearly modelled their 
expectations.  Students are confident that they are going to be successful by attending this school 
and value Personal Development lessons.  Student behaviour in and around the school was observed 
to be exemplary, credit to the students for showcasing all our schools’ values. 
 
In addition, our SEND provision was thoroughly assessed to ascertain the level of support provided 
to our SEND and Indigo Resource Base students.  The Trust reported that our school prioritises 
creating an inclusive environment where students always come first and that our SENCO is highly 
effective in meeting the diverse needs of our students. 
 
There are some recommendations the Trust has made, which we will endeavour to implement to 
further strengthen the quality of education and school experience of our students. These will be 
reflected in our 24/24 School Improvement Plan which I will share with you in September. 
 
This amazing review would not be possible without the dedication and support of our staff, students, 
and parents.  We appreciate the contributions of the school community in making Maiden Erlegh 
School a wonderful place to learn.  With this in mind, I would like to take the opportunity to remind you 
of our annual parent survey.  The deadline for completing the survey is tomorrow, Friday 22 March, 
please take a few minutes to complete the survey to help us understand what we are doing well and 
where we need to make improvements.  Your feedback is invaluable to us and will assist us in shaping 
the future of our fantastic school.   
 
To access the online survey, please follow the link provided: Maiden Erlegh School Parent Survey 
 
Thank you for your continued support and contribution to our school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 

https://edurio.com/teacher/poll/yCXPNO

